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State of Idaho ' i

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
900 N. Skyline Dr., Suite A, Idaho Falls, Idaho 83402-1718 - (208) 525-7161- Fax (208) 525-7177

EASTERN REGION DIRK KEMPTHORNE
GOVERNOR
FEBRUARY 28, 2000 KARL). DREHER
MR BOB FOSTER
IDWR
VAN DREFF OFFICES, STE B

SALMON, ID. 83467

Dear Bob:

Enclosed are the forms from Water District 74-A that you and Dennis have
reviewed. Dennis has asked me to mail these on to you so you can work with the
Water Master to have the forms corrected and returned to this office.

Thanks a bunch for your help.

Yours truly,

arlene Newman
Office Secretary

-~ Ce/ebrating Our Centennial Year ofService to Idaho 1805-1005 ~




@ ]
State of Idaho

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
900 N. Skyline Dr., Suite A, Idaho Falls, Idaho 83402-1718 - (208) 525-7161- Fax (208) 525-7177

EASTERN REGION DIRK KEMPTHORNE
GOVERNOR
MARCH 11, 1999 KARL J. DREHER
DIRECTOR

MR. ROCKIE L. WALKER
RR1BOX 76-A
SALMON, ID. 83467

Dear Mr. Walker:

We received a copy of the annual meeting for Water District 74-A on March 10, 1999. Enclosed
1is a copy of our response to the Secretary for the Water District. Also enclosed are the Daily
Record Books you were in need of. Just as soon as we receive the Proposed Budget and the
Watermaster’s Report for this Water District we will then send the remaining forms your district
will need prior to your certification as Watermaster for the 1999 irrigation season.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Darlene Newman
Office Secretary

enc.

~ Celebrating Our Centennial Year of Service to Idaho 1895-1995 ~




State of Idaho ‘

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
900 N. Skyline Dr., Suite A, Idaho Falls, Idaho 83402-1718 - (208) 525-7161- Fax (208) 525-7177

EASTERN REGION DIRK KEMPTHORNE
MARCH 11, 1999 GOVERNOR
KARL J. DREHER
DIRECTOR
MICHAEL KOHL
WATER DISTRICT 74-A
P.O. BOX 91

LEMHI, ID. 83465

Dear Mr. Kohl;

Thank you for submitting the minutes of the annual meeting for Water District 74-A. In
November 1998 we sent the needed forms to begin the process for the 1999 irrigation season.
These were sent to the 1998 Watermaster. We are sorry these forms did not reach you.

Enclosed is another set of the beginning forms. Please have the Watermaster’s Proposed Budget
for 1999 and the Watermaster’s Report for 1998 completed and returned to this office. Upon
receipt and review of these items we will be pleased to send the subsequent forms that are needed
to certify the Watermaster’s position.

Thank you for your time and help.

!

Yours truly,

Darlene Newman
Office Secretary

~ Celelaraling Our Centennial Year ufService to Idaho 1895-1 995 ~
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